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Christmas Events 

The last two weeks have seen some truly wonderful Christmas performances and productions. My grateful 

thanks to children and staff who have worked so hard to ensure that audiences in school, St. Oswald’s Church 

and the L30 Community Centre have been so richly entertained and filled with the Christmas spirit.  

 

Santa Dash 

We have already raised hundreds of pounds for the school from last Friday’s Santa Dash. Please keep the 

sponsor money coming in next term. 

 

Mrs. Julie Lincoln 

Today is the last day at The Grange for Mrs. Julie Lincoln – one of our teachers in Class Seven. Julie has 

worked at our school for over 20 years. I know you will join me in wishing her well as her career develops in a 

new direction. 

We also dis farewell to one of our Teaching Assistants – Miss Lara Pemberton. We wish her every success in 

her new job. 

 

Clubs next term 

Full details of next term’s clubs will be shared in the first week of next term. Clubs will start in the week 

commencing Monday 20th January. 

 

Celebrating Good Attendance  

32 children were presented with a £10 prize in this morning’s assembly. These are the children who have not 

missed a single day of school throughout the entire term and have not been late once! Congratulations to you all.

 You can’t teach an empty chair! 

 

What’s going on over Christmas? 

Please see details on the website of Christmas Sports Camps in December and January at Linacre Primary 

School where children who are entitled to free school meals can claim a free place. 

Details of fully funded places (for children entitled to free school meals) at school camps at Goals in December 

and January can also be found on the website. 

 

Mental Health Support Team – Parent/Carer Workshops 

The following workshop for parents and carers will be taking place in the staffroom, places can be booked at 

the school office: Screen Time – Tuesday 3rd March 2025 at 2.15 p.m. 

 

Online Safety Newsletter 

Accompanying this newsletter, you will find some guidance from the Lydiate Learning Trust on how to keep your 

child safe online – I hope you will find this useful. 

 

http://www.thegrangeprimary.com/


Do you have a child born between 01.09.2020 and 31.08.2021? 

Applying for a Reception Class place in 2024 

Application for Reception Class places must be submitted by 15th January 2025. Please visit 

www.sefton.gov.uk/startingschool 

Information is also available on posters around the school and from the school office. 

Please remember, if your child attends The Grange Nursery and you would like him/her to attend our Reception 

Class next year you must apply. A Nursery place does not guarantee a Reception place. 

 

 

Dates for your diary – Spring Term 2025 

Monday 6th January 2025 Spring term starts 

Thursday 13th February Half Term starts 

Friday 14th February  Staff Training Day 

Monday 24th February  Term re-starts 

Wednesday 5th March  Parents’ Open Afternoon 

Thursday 6th March  World Book Day 

Thursday 25th March  Book Fair 

Friday 4th April   Term ends at 3.00 p.m. 

 

Tuesday 22nd April  Staff Training Day 

Wednesday 23rd April   Summer term starts 

Monday 5th May  Bank Holiday 

Monday 12th May  Year Six SATs Week 

Friday 23rd May  Half term starts 

Monday 2nd June  Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 3rd June  Term re-starts 

Friday 18th July  Term ends at 1.30 p.m. 

 

On behalf of the children, staff and 

governors at The Grange Primary School, I 

would like to wish you all a peaceful and happy 

Christmas break and every good wish for the 

new year. 

Next term begins on Monday 6th January 2025 

Daniel Hains  

Headteacher 

http://www.sefton.gov.uk/startingschool


 


